From: Lori Soto <Isoto@townofhaverstraw.org>
Subject: FOIL requests

Good afternoon,

With regard to 248 Country Club Ln there are no open permits or violations on file, however, without an
inspection, we can't say there are no violations at the locations at this time.

We do not have information regarding liens, that's recorded with the county.

You would need to reach out to the town tax assessor with questions about "special assessments due".
Thank you,

Lori Soto

TOH Building Dept.
845-942-3710
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